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To:  Board of Supervisors 

From:  Birgitta Corsello, County Administrator 

Date:   September 22, 2014 

Subject: Significant Issues Update 

 

 

1) County Administrator’s Update on Contracts 
The County Administrator signed the following contracts of significance since the last Significant Issues 

update: 

 
 Department of Human Resources, a service agreement with W. Brown Creative Partners to 

conduct the recruitment of the Assistant Director of Health and Social Services, $27,300 for 
August 25, 2014 to December 31, 2014. 

 
2) Workforce Investment Board Hosts Regional Career Fair, Oct. 9, 2014 
The Workforce Investment Board (WIB) of Solano County is set to host the Fall WIB Regional Career Fair 

on Thursday, October 9, 2014 from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., at the University of Phoenix in Fairfield 
located at 5253 Business Center Drive.  The WIB has been hosting Career Fairs for the past 10 years. 

 

This is a no-cost event and is open to the general public. More than 600 job seekers attended the April 
2014 Spring Career Fair. Currently, 78 employers have confirmed that they will participate.  One of the 

important characteristics of this Career Fair is that employers must be actively recruiting for open 
positions in order to participate. 

 

The event is co-hosted by the University of Phoenix, and the Premier Sponsor is Coast Radio Co. Inc., 
95.3 KUIC, 101.7 KKIQ, Diablo Valley 92.1 KKDV. There are several other sponsors who make this event 

possible.   
 

For more information and a complete list of the employers that will be at the Career Fair, log on to 
www.solanowib.org.  

 

Contact:   Robert Bloom, Workforce Investment Board 
(707) 863-3501 
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